
Asari Education Academy Group signs agreements 

with educational institutions in Thailand 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

▼Facility tour (28th) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that on Wednesday, August 28, 2024, Asari Education Academy Group signed an 

agreement with Tonkla School in Chiang Mai, Thailand. Through this partnership, we will learn from each other and 

aim to provide higher quality education through exchange programs for teachers and staff. 

After signing the agreement, we were given a tour of the facility, a demonstration class, and a chance to exchange 

ideas with teachers. The school's facilities are designed in such a way that children can play and have fun, 

ensuring play is at the center of learning. 

The children enjoyed mountain 

climbing and athletic activities. We also 

tried it out and it was really nice to play 

in nature. 

The children showed us a welcome song and dance. 

They had been practicing Japanese songs for two 

weeks in preparation for this day. We were happy to 

see the children sing and dance so well. 



▼Demo class (28th) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

▼Opinion exchange (28th) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children made origami, played physical activities and 

danced around the theme of playing ninja. The “Shuriken 

Ninja” song and dance was very much enjoyed not only by 

the children but also by the teachers, and we heard many 

comments saying they wanted to do it again. 

We had time to exchange ideas with the teachers. It was a great time to 

deepen interaction by asking questions about each other's schools and our 

impressions of visiting Tonkla School. We would like to provide 

opportunities to interact with the staff and actively exchange information 

and opinions so that the next time they visit Japan, they’ll also have many 

good learning opportunities. 

We attended the 15th anniversary party of Tonka Scchool. 

The theme of the party was “gratitude,” and it was wonderful to see the 

thank-you cards written by all the participants, including children, 

parents, and staff. 

Tonkla School 

HP: https://www.tonkla.ac.th/ 

Facebook : 

https://www.facebook.com/tonklaschool.chiangmai/ 

Instagram: 

https://www.instagram.com/tonklaschool_chiangmai/ 

In October, a group of teachers and staff from 

Tonkla School will be coming to our group for a 

visit and training. We will inform you of the details 

of the training program as soon as possible. 

▼School birthday party (29th) 


